
6 November 2014 

Our ref:  2014/038 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Notice of Year 10 external examinations – May 2015  

Please note that all students in Year 10 will be sitting GCSE examinations in the first week of 
the May holiday 2015.  There will be examinations for GCSE English Literature on Monday 
18 and Friday 22 May for all students and additionally, for students studying AS Statistics, 
there will be an examination on Wednesday 20 May.   

Please ensure that your son/daughter is able to attend College on these identified days.  
The examinations for English Literature will be the final assessments for this GCSE course 
and students will receive their results when they return in Year 11. 

Further details regarding precise timings and examination arrangements will be sent out at a 
later date. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to hesitate to contact your child’s Personal Tutor. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr M Andrews 
Vice Principal 


